Maintenance BMDW Search & Match Service finished

We just finished the server migration of the BMDW Search & Match Service and it is up and running again.

Due to the merging of BMDW with WMDA last January, we decided that all servers should be affiliated to WMDA. Therefore, the new web address for the
BMDW Search and Match Service will from now on be search.wmda.info. For a short period of time the old web address (search.bmdw.org) will be
redirected to the new address. If you have bookmarked the old address, please change this to prevent any problems when we switch of the redirect.

If you are experiencing any problems after the maintenance, please contact us through support@bmdw.org .

Thank you for your patience.
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